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Parents are already behind the power curve for dealing with issues in the schools 

where OUR children are taught. I oppose the proposed changes. These changes are 

clearly aimed at consolidating the power of those already in power. It is disheartening 

that while our elected officials speak in the language of empowering those they are 

elected to serve, the actions show the opposite. If a superintendent has violated the 

trust of a community to the point where enough parents are on board with getting 

them out, the state should support the action of the community.  

 


